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' The Cleveland Electric Illuminating
Company

ATTN: Mr. Murray R. Edelman
Vice President
Nuclear Group

' Post-Office Box 5000
Cleveland, OH 44101

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of October 3,1984, which provided (1) additional
information regarding your earlier submittal of June 2, 1983, and (2) your
submittal of changes since June 2, 1983.

As a result of our review, we identified that your submittals of changes did
not appear to be timely. The Code of Federal Regulations, Title 10, Part
50.55(f) requires that changes that do not reduce commitments must be submitted
to the NRC within 90 days. Members of our respective staffs discussed this
matter on December 18, 1984, and reached a mutual understanding regarding
future submittals.

Your revised program, effective July 3,1984, continues to satisfy the
requirements of 10 CFR 50, Appendix B and is therefore acceptable.

Please contact Mr. F. Hawkins of my staff (312-790-5555) with any questions
you have regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

R. L. Spessard, Director
Division of Reactor Safety.
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